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Dear Author(s), 

Greeting from MEKARN Conference! 

It is very grateful that you are interested in the International Conference on “Improving Food 

Security and Income Generation in Lower Mekong Basin through Sustainable Farming 

Systems under Climate Change” 

The conference will be held on 17-19 December, 2018 at the Lao Plaza hotel, Vientiane Capital, 

Lao PDR. 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we would like to inform you that your abstract has been 

accepted. The MEKARN hereby would like to invite you to present your research article at the 

conference. 

Research article to be presented: 

Enrich cassava by-product and Effect of different level of fermented cassava by-

product on digestibility and nitrogen retention on growing pig 

Author(s): 

Du Thanh Hang and Ho Le Quynh Chau 

Please kindly confirm your attendance and send the travel form to 

mekarn.conference@gmail.com not later than 04 December, 2018 

The MEKARN program will cover your travel (economy class) and accommodation cost. The 

organizers will take care of accommodation arrangements. 

For any inquiry on the organization of the conference, please do not hesitate to contact Dr Daovy 

Kongmanila at daovyk@yahoo.com; Mr Thomma Thammavong at phommath@gmail.com, or 

Ms. Daophone Phetnouban at phetnouban@hotmail.com; by phone: +856 20 22254953; +856 20 

28122544. 

We are looking forward to meeting you at the conference in Vientiane Capital, Lao PDR. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Vanthong Phengvichith 

MEKARN Lao National Coordinator 
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